@ CORRIGENDUM
TS535925E

Reference is made to the tender notice published on PPRA website and Newspapers bearing
tender No. 10601 dated 28-03-2024. It is notified for the information of all concerned that the
name of work has been corrected and may please be read as “ Supply of Potable Water
Through Water Tankers at JIAP, Karachi

All other clauses / information would remain the same as already published. This corrigendum is
also available on PPRA website at www.ppra.org.pk, and PCAA website
www.caapakistan.com.pk.
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